

Sturton By Stow Parish Council GRANTS 26/27

The parish council will be considering all applications for funding for the next financial year at the November 2025 meeting.

If any organisation in the village wishes to apply for funding from the parish council, could they please contact the clerk for an application form, details below.

Applications need to be received by the parish council in time for the October meeting and presented in person by the applicant on the <u>1st October 2025</u> where they will be noted.

All applications will be placed on agenda for discussion and consideration at the November meeting.

Not all applications will necessarily be approved. Parish Clerk: sturtonpc1@gmail.com 07476902278